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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Mr Roe has signed up Singlewell Netball Club to play in a local netball league in conjunction with the 
Dartford and Gravesham Primary Schools Association. 

We were very excited to be hosting our first match on Monday afternoon against Hextable Primary 
School.  We will not be able to host all of the matches and require your support in providing transport 
for your child to some of the matches. 

On Thursday 6th March, we have our second match at Bean Primary School, starting at 2pm. Departure 
from Singlewell School will be 1.30pm. 

Please click here to complete the consent form and inform us if you are able to provide transport or 
not. 

The match aims to finish at 3pm.  If you are transporting just your child, Mrs Catt will dismiss your child 
from the venue, if you are kindly taking another player then we ask you to return to school with them 
so they can be dismissed as usual.  

Mrs Catt and other staff from Singlewell will attend the match at Bean Primary School and parents 
providing transport will be able to spectate. Other siblings will not able to attend. 

Please note that Thursday 6th March is also World Book Day so the children will be changing out of 
their costumes before leaving for the match. 

We very much appreciate your support in helping us provide enriching experiences for the children. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Catt 
Headteacher 
 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y_xyuru33UWvGjmzvHe_zOQf0LqJp7dLoIQw3iHJnnBURVVUSEo5NzFEWVgwSVlZSjNMNVVGTk9FUy4u

